
 September 21, 1995 

 

 

 

Ms. Betty Bryant 

Human Resources Director 

East Louisiana State Hospital 

PO Box 498 

Jackson, LA  70748  

 

Dear Ms. Bryant  : 

 

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me by telephone this morning.  I'm looking forward to 

meeting with you on Wednesday October 5, 1995 at 10:30 am  at your office. 

 

After we got off the telephone I reviewed more information about possible assassination records 

associated with the East Louisiana State Hospital. I wanted to let you know about them now in the 

hope you will have a chance to look for the records and/or speak with people who may know about 

them before my visit in two weeks. Please review your files for records concerning Dr. Frank Silva, 

Dr. Butterworth (who I understand was a former director of the hospital) and Timothy Leary for any 

associations these men may have had with Tulane University, East Louisiana State Hospital, and the 

CIA's MK/ULTRA experiments of the late 1950's or early 1960's. 

 

Thank you for the information about Ms. Drane.  I appreciate all of the effort and time you will 

devote to preparing for my visit.  My thanks to you in advance. 

 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Anne Buttimer, Esq. 

 


